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Stein Fibers PFAS-PFC Statement 

          
____________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Stein Fibers PFAS-PFC Statement 

 
 
Our normal PET staple fibers, bi-component low melt fiber and viscose rayon fiber products do not 
contain any polyfluoroalkyl substances (PFAS) or any perfluoro compounds (PFC and PFHxS). These 
types of chemicals are not used in the polymer manufacturing process or applied with any of the 
topical finishes. This declaration also states there are no Carbon-Fluorine (C-FL) bonds to our 
knowledge. This statement includes all of the PET fibers that we distribute and manufacture. 

The response we have given is based upon current vendor information and our current knowledge as 
of the date of this declaration.  No testing for the materials specified above has been conducted on 
the product.  Stein Fibers agrees to notify the customers if we are notified by our suppliers of any 
changes in this declaration. 

  
Regards, 

 
Sam Eaddy 
Director of Quality 
Stein Fibers, LLC. 
21 November 2022 
  


